Dear NRLCA Action Team:

I am writing to you today to make you aware of a grassroots coalition we have made with APWU and NALC. As you may be aware, starting TOMORROW April 1st, 32 states will be affected by plant consolidations and closures.  At this time we are encouraging ALL members to generate as many phone calls as possible to your Senators' offices asking them to tell the PMG to stop the plant closures. Below you shall find a sample script.

If you have access to the email addresses of other members in your state, I suggest you forward this email on to them.

To contact you Senators click

here<http://www.senate.gov/general/contact_information/senators_cfm.cfm>.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Best,

Margaret

Communications and PAC Manager

National Rural Letter Carriers' Association

1630 Duke Street, 2nd Floor

Alexandria, VA  22314

SAMPLE SCRIPT

Hello I am a resident of (City, State) and I am calling to urge Senator X to tell the PMG to stop the upcoming plant closures. As a rural letter carrier for X years, I believe that eliminating first-class overnight mail and consolidating plant facilities will negatively affect me as a USPS employee, the Postal Service and the residents of our state. STOP DELAYING OUR MAIL, KEEP THE PLANTS OPEN.

